
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saver’s Drive: Drop Off Dates:  

M-TH 4/15-4/18: 9-10am 

Saturday, 4/20: 2:-400pm 

Sunday, 4/21: 9:00am-11:30 

Please mark your calendars for our 
annual  Saver’s Drive. This spring we 
are only accepting the  following 
items:  clothing, bedding, shoes, and 
soft goods  

Thank you to our Board  for         
organizing this event. Thank you for 
your support! 

We are  looking for Board members 
for the upcoming school year. If you 
are interested please email me for 
more details. It’s a great way to be 
involved and help make decisions for 

our school.  

Thank you for your continued sup-
port of the pre-school. We are very 
blessed to have you as part of our 
family.  
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FYI   

 No School: 4/1 Easter 

Monday  

 Graduation & Spring Pic-

tures: April 8th & 9th 

 Week of the Young Child: 

April 8th-11th 

 Dine & Share: April 8th-

12th all day: Breaking 

Bread Cary  

 Trivia Night: 4/13 Cary 

Country Club 

 Earth Day:  4/22   

 Vision & Hearing: 4/29 & 

4/30       

 

 

 

Please remember the              
Following: 

 Remember your child 
needs a change of clothes 
in their back pack,             
Including underwear, 
socks, shirt and pants. 

 Please dress your child for 
the weather and label all 
of their belongings! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Extend Your May: 

Week 1: Monday-Thursday: 5/20-5/23: 9am-1:00pm: $115.00 

Week 2: Tuesday-Thursday: 5/28-30th $95.00 

Both weeks: $205.00 

Spaces are limited and registration forms will be sent home 
and are online on our website.  

 

 

 

 

 

Looking for something fun for your preschoolers this 

Summer? We will have Summer Camp for  two weeks. 

Monday-Thursday: June 10th-13th & 

Monday-Thursday: June 17th-20th 

9:00am-1:00pm 

One week: $140.00 

Both weeks: $275.00 

Registration forms  are being sent home and are 

online on our website. 

 

 

 

We will be celebrating the Week of the Young 
Child beginning April 8th-11th. This is an 
annual celebration by the National Association 
for the Education of the Young. (NAEYC) The 
purpose of the Week of the Young Child is to 
focus public attention on the needs of young 

children and their families and to recognize the early childhood 
programs and services that meet those needs. Our themes for 
this week are: 

Musical Monday  

Tasty Tuesday               

 

Work Together Wednesday   

and  

Artsy Thursday  

 

The teachers are preparing unique and fun activities for the 
kids. It should be an extra special week! 


